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CADD 
We finalized the robot CAD and 
made the parts for the intake 
and the lift. We also figured out 
how the electronics are going 
to go generally and how the 
sprockets for the lift would be 
placed in the cad.  

Mechanical 
Over the past week, the build 

sub-team created a chassis for 
the practice bot, machined 

aluminum and steel parts, and 
painted the existing parts. 

Programming 
They implemented what 
they learned (loops, if-
elses) into coding the 

intake mechanism and lift. 

Coming  Next  Week: On Saturday, we’ll be going to the Science Center to promote STEM to girls! 

2015 

Awards 
Chairman’s is to the final 
editing stages. The Awards 
group also got started on 
the Woodie Flowers 
submission. 

 


